
Good morning, today is Wednesday, May 30th 

 

There will be a final 7th grade BHIP meeting in Mrs. Birse’s room on Thursday.  
 
Do you love football? Do you want to become a better football player? The Jackson Timberwolves Junior 
Football Camp is open to 2nd thru 9th graders from July 17th thru 19th. Any 8th graders who plan to turn 
out for Jackson football this fall are strongly encouraged to attend this camp! Pick up information fliers 
at the office, and hurry up because registration prices are discounted only thru May 31st! 
 
Thank you for your amazing generosity in donating to our Clothes for Kids clothing drive.  Your gently 
used clothes will help students who need an extra hand. We filled a truck with clothes, which adds to 
our tremendous totals for this year which exceeded $5,000 to hurricane relief and Heifer International, 
along with 3,000 pounds of food to our local food bank.  Thank you to our students and staff for being 
such a thoughtful community, and an extra thank you to our GIVE club for organizing it all.  
 
Thank you Gateway, remember to guard your character.  
 


